



Dear parents/carers

I apologise for the delay in getting news to you about the 2020 London trip. As the trip was so popular, it has taken some extra planning and co-ordination to find the best solution and enable all students to take part.

In order to accommodate all the students who applied to go on the trip, we have been able to organise a second trip during the same week. Year 7 students will go on the trip on the original dates, Monday 6 and Tuesday 7 April 2020, while Year 8, 9 and 10 students will now go on Wednesday 8 and Thursday 9 April 2020. Other than the dates, the itinerary of the two trips will be identical.

Payments for the trip will be added to Parent Pay in the next few days. We are asking that £107.50 be paid by 31st January, and the final £107.50 by the 20th March.

If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Email is usually the best way to get hold of me initially (clare.sanderson@bbgacademy.com).

Yours faithfully,

Miss C Sanderson

(Music and Drama)